
 

Dear Year Five Parents, 

 

We are extremely excited about our school concert this term. The Year Fives have started to 

put their item together and can’t wait to share it with you.  

 

All students have a different part in the concert. Check with your child whether they are in 

the ‘hockey’, ‘soccer’ or ‘karate’ group and see below the required costume. If your child has 

a different part, check with them and they will let you know the costume required.  

 

 

Hockey Soccer Karate 

White (Mighty Ducks 

group) or black (Icelanders 

group) oversized T-shirt. 

(KMART has them for $3.) 

 

Please bring this by Monday 

14th of August.  

 

We will be spray painting 

these T-shirts. They need to 

be large so we can pad the 

shoulders.  

 

Girls can wear black 

leggings and boys can wear 

plain black tracksuit 

bottoms. (Bring these to 

rehearsal.) 

Soccer group can dress in 

their own soccer gear.  

- A soccer top of any 

choice 

- Any soccer shorts 

- Long soccer socks 

- Runners/Indoor 

soccer shoes (no 

studs) 

- A wig of any colour 

 

 
 

 

 

White T-shirt (not too 

fitted), they can bring this to 

rehearsal.  

 

Girls can wear black 

leggings and boys can wear 

black tracksuit bottoms. 

 

We will supply the karate 

belts and headbands. 

  

Full dress rehearsal will be held on Monday 4th of September. 

 

We will be sending more information regarding hair and make up for the night in the next 

few weeks.  

If you are having trouble finding any of these costume requirements, please see your child’s 

teacher or Diana Mitrevski (concert representative).   

 

 

Thanks,  

Year Five Team 


